
THANK YOU FOR CARING.
Teens and young adults in Wisconsin are 
grateful to retailers like you who take care to 
follow the federal Tobacco 21 sales age law. 
When you verify IDs on tobacco and vape 
sales, you’re helping protect the health of 
young people, and that means a lot. Thank 
you for sharing this important responsibility 
with your team members and customers. 
You are contributing to a better future for all 
of us. Keep up the great work! 
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